" ’Grow...
T gether

October 16-20, 2023

This week we have encountered some sicknesses. Please be aware of how your children
are feeling before sending them to school. We have also had our first field trip! Thank you
so much to all our chaperones for taking the time to drive. Finally, we have a new class
‘oet’. It is a stuffed animal of an African wild pup and then students named him Pup pup
Cuddles. See the note below about how Pup pup Cuddles will be used in the classroom.
Here are notes for the week?

% Reminders:
o Food drive is still going on. Please help us show our love for Jesus in this
way!
o Chapel is Monday this week.
o Reminder there is no school Thursday October 26 and Friday October 27.
* Pup pup Cuddles
o | donated money to the Word Wildlife Federation and they sent us an
African wild pup as a symbolic adoption. We learned about how important
taking care of God's creatures is. Each week one student will be dubbed the
zookeeper. It will be his/her responsibility to care for the pet in the
classroom and then take Pup pup Cuddles home over the weekend. It will be
brought back Monday. It will come home in a bag with a note and activity.
If you have questions please let me know!
% Here's what we will be learning this week:
o Social studies we will learn about being good citizens and voting.
o Math we will use pattern blocks, add 1to a number, write number sentences,
ond measure.
o Christ Light we will learn about Jacob.
o Superkids we are learning the NG pattern this week and will talk about
opinion writing.
o Music we will start learning Veteran's Day songs.

God's blessings!

Mrs. Trimmer






